
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Williams Hill/Palmer Rd Connection

1 message

Alexandra McAleer <agmcaleer09@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 1:30 PM
To: "jarneson@richmondvt.gov" <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Dear Mr Arneson,

I am writing in support of opening the Class 4 section of road on William’s Hill as a trail through to Palmer Road. This would benefit
many commuters wanting to travel by bike or on foot to Hinesburg as well as convenient access to Sleepy Hollow. 

Richmond is an active community and providing safe biking trails for everyone is of highest priority to many. 

My family lives on Collins Mountain Rd and personally, we would be thrilled to have this connection to another trail network (Sleepy
Hollow). My husband and I are avid runners and bikers, and our children are blooming mountain bikers. This trail would provide a safe
place for us to ride with our kids.

Thank you for your consideration,

Alexandra McAleer
Richmond Resident 


